Meghna D'Souza

From: Keith Lim <Keith.Lim@transgrid.com.au>
Sent: Thursday, 3 May 2018 11:50 AM

To: 'Meghna D'Souza '; Anthony Ko

Subject: Bomen Solar (SSD 8853) - Exhibition of EIS

Hello Meghna/Anthony,

TransGrid has undertaken a review of the Bomen Solar Farm EIS and has no further comments. TransGrid has and
will continue to liaise with the proponent in relation to the grid connection works as the project progresses.

Keith Lim
Proposal Manager | Business Growth

TransGrid | 180 Thomas Street, Sydney, NSW, 2000
T: (02) 9284 3397

E: Keith.Lim@transgrid.com.au w: www.transgrid.com.au

From: Meghna D'Souza [mailto:Meghna.DSouza@planning.nsw.gov.au]
Sent: Thursday, 19 April 2018 2:26 PM

Cc: Anthony Ko

Subject: Bomen Solar (SSD 8853) - Exhibition of EIS

Good afternoon,
Bomen Solar Farm (SSD 8835)
Exhibition of Environmental Impact Statement

Renew Estate Pty Ltd has submitted a Development Application and accompanying Environmental Impact Statement
(EIS) for the Bomen Solar Farm. The application involves:

e Development of a large-scale solar photovoltaic solar farm with an estimated capacity of 120 megawatts;

e A battery storage system;

e Grid connection; and

e Ancillary infrastructure.



